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Minutes 
May 26, 2016 - 7:30 p.m. 

Flynn Building, Silva Conference Room 
 
Members present: Chairman, Fred Taylor; Vice-Chairman Linda Hawes; Lee Swanson; Frank Riepe and 
William Andreas.  
 
Others present:  
 
New Business: 
 

1. 7:30 PM -  Continuation: Discussion of Specific Guidelines 
 
The Commission reviewed and approved changes to specific guidelines for older and newer houses 
in Sudbury’s Historic Districts.  The Guidelines discussed at this meeting were for: Barns, Stand Alone 
Garages, and Outbuildings, Chimneys and Brick, Cupolas, Gutters, Doors, Driveways, Fences, Lighting, 
Porches, Roofs and Shutters. 
 
The discussion will continue at a future meeting. 
 
Motion made and voted to approve guidelines changes on items discussed tonight. 

 
2. 9:00 PM -  Continuation: Discussion of Village at Sudbury Station 

 
The Board discussed Sudbury Station, Frank Riepe was present at the working session on May 17, 2016 
and Fred Taylor was present at last ZBA meeting on May 23, 2016. The Board of Appeals next meeting 
will be on June 1, 2016. 
 
Other Business: 
 

1. Approval of Minutes from May 12, 2016 and May 19, 2016 meeting.  
 
Minutes from May 12, 2016 and May 19, 2016 were unanimously approved. 

 
 
Miscellaneous: 
  
The meeting was adjourned at 9:30 PM. 
 
 
 
 


